
From: Laura Cutter
To: Paula Harrison
Subject: SAC Subscription 19/20
Date: 07 January 2019 13:49:53

Good morning,
 
I am writing to advise you that as the Swindon Area Committee subscription was free for new
parishes in 2018/2019 and you are still in your 12 month free membership, if you wish to send
any of your members to the Borough/Parish Consultation meeting that is set to take place on

31st January 2019 at the Borough Council you are more than welcome to. If you could let me
know the names in advance I can ensure we are aware of their attendance.
 
With effect from 2019/20 your parish council will be required to pay a subscription.
The purpose of the committee is for 2 members of each parish council to attend / represent
their council and discuss various upcoming issues with other parish councils. There is then a
Borough/Parish meeting that is available for representatives of SAC to attend. SAC also work
quite closely with WALC who meet in Devizes – it has been said that SAC are more relevant to
Swindon hence why members continue to subscribe. Our aim is to ensure that parish councils
are working effectively together and also being able to draw upon knowledge from experienced
councillors, some of which have been councillors for over 40 years. To give you an idea of the
cost, the subscription for 18/19 would have been £136.50.
 
Please contact me if you need any further information and let me know if you’d like to join by
the end of February before I begin the budget preparations for next year’s subscriptions.
 
Many thanks,
 
 
Laura Cutter
Administrator
 
Haydon Wick Parish Council
The Council Offices
Haydon Wick
Swindon
SN25 1QQ 

(01793) 722446
admin.lc@haydonwick.gov.uk
 
 

This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual
named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy
this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail
by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient
you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on
the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. Any personal information contained
in or given via email will be used for the sole purpose for which it is intended and not

mailto:admin.lc@haydonwick.gov.uk
mailto:clerk@westswindon-pc.gov.uk
mailto:admin.lc@haydonwick.gov.uk


given to any third party unless prior permission has been given.

For further information on our privacy policy, please use the following link:
https://www.haydonwick.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/your-council/data-protetcion-
privacy-statement/Privacy-notice.pdf
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